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MARCH CHAPTER MEETING
Tuesday, March 12, 1991
"Celebration of Hymns of the Restoration"

Presented by Thomas Hinckley, conductor, and
Douglas Bush, organist

Provo Central Stake Center
450 N. 1200 W.
8:00 p.m.

THE DEAN'S DOLLOP

Our next meeting will be on March 12, 1991,
when we will celebrate the hymns of the
Restoration. We will at that time sing ten
representative hymns and hear some bits of
musical and poetical evidence that point to

the greatness of the hymns of the Restoration.
A wee primer has been prepared that will
expand upon the presented material and will

be given out afterward. The opening paragraph
of the primer reads:

When | was growing up it was customary
to denigrate LDS hymns. They had
borrowed tunes of less than pristine
antecedence, the texts were not in the
high style, and they did not give you
an intellectual experience when you
sang them. But when | started collecting
hymnals, and we began to play and sing
through them, | began to appreciate the
spiritual richness of our heritage. As

| acquired the skills of musical and
rhetorical analysis and applied them
them across the broad spectrum of
Christian music, | began to realize

that we were under condemnation not
just for failing to remember the new
covenants of the Book of Mormon, but
for failing to appreciate the living
revelation of the hymns of the Restor-
ation given to us to strengthen our
covenantal adherence.

Please invite your families, friends, ward
and stake musicians, your bishop and stake
president, etc. (Place a notice in your

ward bulletin.) Kindly note that the meeting
begins at 8:00 p.m., rather than our usual
7:30 p.m.

LAST MONTH'S CHAPTER MEETING

Since the last chapter meeting was held on
Valentine's Day, it would be appropriate to
give a "heart-felt" thank you to Bro. Keeler
for his presentation on prelude and postlude
music. Also, we appreciate the efforts of

Scott Mills, Elise Richardson, Paul Lenhart,

and Vickie Perry for taking the time to prepare
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pieces to demonstrate the type of music that
would be appropriate for our worship services.

SPOTLIGHT

This month we have the opportunity to get
better acquainted with Georgia Norton, a
member of AGO for two years. She is

an Easterner transplanted to the West,
having been born in Massachusetts and raised
in the Boston area.

When Georgia's daughter, Margo, was 4 1/2
months old, their husband and father died
suddenly, leaving Georgia a widow for 11
years. Before moving to Orem in 1977, she
joined the LDS Church, and in 1981 married
Don Norton, a BYU English faculty member.

Her musical training began when she started
taking piano lessons at age eight, and she
has had many teachers since that time. She
later began taking organ lessons from a
person in her ward who had studied under
Frank ‘Asper. She has since taken lessons
from Doug Bush for two years, and also has
studied piano with Nancy Diehl. She is her
ward's music chairman, assistant ward
organist, and choir pianist.

An experience she will never forget was the
opportunity she and her daughter had to go
to Europe two years ago with Doug Bush's
tour group. It was a wonderful experience
for her to be able to play some of the
historic organs there (an experience most

of us long to have).

She wanted very much, too, to pass on
information to us about the book "A Little
Relaxation" by Dr. Saul Miller, a performance
psychologist. It is published by Hartley &
Marks, Canada, $7.95, paperback. The jacket
cover reads: '"Feel freer, lighter, more
alive, and at ease. In this enjoyable and
effective how-to-relax book, Dr. Miller

gives you a proven and pleasant way to
reiease tension and reduce stress. This
technique has been used effectively in all
walks of life, including some of the world's
top performers." (This includes athletes,
actors, and musicians.)

In anticipation of this notice in the news-
letter, her husband, Don, has ordered a few
copies to be available at the BYU Bookstore.
Those of us who suffer from performance
jitters could benefit from what Dr. Miller
says in his book.

Please submit information for the newsletter
to DeeAnn Stone, 1510 W. 500 N., Provo, UT
84601 (or phone 377-4728).
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